
 

Those alumni who are making donations through the Fidelity Charitable organization should be 
certain to select the correct EIN when making a donation either to NORTH CAROLINA CENTRAL 
UNIVERSITY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, INC. (NCCUAA) or NORTH CAROLINA CENTRAL 
UNIVERSITY FOUNDATION, INC.(NCCUF). 

  

When donation checks are sent and payable to the NCCUAA from the Fidelity Charitable 
organization but belong to the NCCUF it creates a third-party transaction. We have been advised 
to return the check(s) to secure the correct payee. Therefore, if you are giving to any group at 
NCCU, please use the EIN for the NCCUF so that you may receive the proper credit at 
the NCCUF. If you are giving to the NCCUAA, please use the EIN for the NCCUAA so that you may 
receive the proper credit. 

You may choose the correct EIN at the Secretary of State website North Carolina Secretary of 
State's Office or contact the recipient of the gift.  

  

Chevella L Thomas, Treasurer 

NCCU Alumni Association, Inc. 

cltnccuaatreasurer@gmail.com 

 

 

https://default.salsalabs.org/T1441ffc3-1b97-496e-8608-a151e38cb539/0a84843b-711b-467f-b93e-a59392625458
https://default.salsalabs.org/T1441ffc3-1b97-496e-8608-a151e38cb539/0a84843b-711b-467f-b93e-a59392625458
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tfa1b02df-8833-488e-890b-a80042df4686/0a84843b-711b-467f-b93e-a59392625458

